Good Afternoon,
 
Thank you for registering for the upcoming SC Adopt-a-Stream Freshwater Monitoring Workshop. The event will be held at the Port Royal Sound Foundation’s classroom located at 310 Okatie Highway, Okatie, SC 29909 on Friday, April 14th from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. 

Please bring your lunch, dress to be outdoors for 2-3 hours and wear shoes that can get wet. To become a certified SC Adopt-a-Stream volunteer you will need to pass both a written test (open book) and complete a field protocol demonstration. If you have any questions please contact your trainer Chris (copied). This workshop is open to new volunteers and those looking to recertify.

Here is the link to the handbook if you want to look through the material in advance: https://www.clemson.edu/public/watershed/scaas/files/sc-aas-freshwater-handbook.pdf. You do NOT have to study the content ahead of time. Everything you need to know for the test will be taught the day of the workshop. 


Helpful Videos: 
Transparency Tube: https://youtu.be/CMoodHDO1Nk
Dissolved Oxygen: https://youtu.be/Nmu7r32gE-g
Bacteria: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KHtM3oV9foI 

Have a great day,


Highlighted = edit to your specific event (i.e. date, location, lunch provided or not, time, etc.)
